
Lompoc City Council Agenda Item 
 
 
City Council Meeting Date:  November 15, 2005 
 

 
TO:  Gary Keefe, City Administrator 
 
FROM: Kathleen A. Griffith, Economic Development  
  K_Griffith@ ci.Lompoc.ca.us 
 
SUBJECT: SUPPORT FOR CALIFORNIA SPACE AUTHORITY’S 
PROPOSED CALIFORNIA SPACE CENTER TO BE LOCATED OUTSIDE MAIN 
GATE OF VANDENBERG AIR FORCE BASE  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  that the City Council approve Resolution No. 5295(05) 
supporting the Proposed California Space Center. 
 
BACKGROUND AND/OR DISCUSSION:  The City of Lompoc is a member of 
California Space Authority and a strategic partner with Vandenberg Air Force 
Base. The proposed resolution reflects almost a year of work with regional 
stakeholders to move forward with the proposed California Space Center. The 
City will benefit economically from a California Space Center located within five 
miles of city limits.  
 
 
Attachments: Resolution No. 5295(05) 
 
 
 
APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL TO THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR: 
 
 
 
Kathleen Griffith, Economic Development Coordinator 
 
 
 
APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL TO THE CITY COUNCIL: 
 
Gary P. Keefe, City Administrator 


